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Happy June, fellow sewing friends 
It’s pride month. Let’s appreciate the diversity and inclusivity of all humanity. 

 
With all the rain we’ve been having (we got over 10 inches in 2 weeks), things are greening 

up all around us. But with things so wet outside—we can stay inside and sew! Yippee! 
 

Fabric Sale at Heard House Museum 
Next sale of our fabric will be June 27-29, 9am-3pm, at the Heard House in downtown 
McKinney. Many hands make light work. If you can help, Please contact Debby Bowles or 
Pam Walker. Or just drop by and purchase some fabric. 
 
In-town July Retreat 
What could be better than 3 days of sewing (or one or two) with friends, and not have to 
pack up everyday. Join us Friday through Sunday, July 12-14, at the Best Little Retreat 
Center, 7989 Belt Line Rd Ste #168, Dallas. Come for one, two or all three days. Watch for an 
email about registering, with a minimum of 10 people needed. Cost will be approximately 
$25 per day. 
 
Web Volunteers 
Plano ASG could use some help with updating our website. WordPress is used. If you can 
offer a bit of your time to help with this, please contact myself or Debbie Reid. 
 
Love Field Showcases 
ASG will have 2 showcases side-by-side at Love Field in the Month of December. My original 
idea was to have a capsule travel wardrobe and other travel items on display. I don’t think 
the wardrobe will work due to the showcase size and inside shelves. So we’ll do small items 
instead. Here are items we’re looking for: small travel items, wallets, jewelry pouches, 
handbags, dopp bags, etc. I think some jewelry would also be nice, so if you’re a beader, 
maybe one or two items to display. Jami, perhaps a doll or two? Please get back to me if 
you’ve got something to show off sewing skills. 
 

https://mailchi.mp/292e8039dec5/news-of-the-month-june?e=e7408c30d3


ASG National Conference, June 27-July 1 
I will attend the Conference later this month in San Francisco, their last in-person national 
event. I hope to bring back new ideas and techniques to share with Plano ASG members 
later this year. 

 
State Fair of Texas 
Plano ASG had a number of ribbon winners in last year’s State Fair. Why not enter 
something you made this year? Go to BigTex.com to find out entry divisions, categories, 
online registration (July 29th is the deadline), and the dates for bringing your items for 
judging (August 2-4). 

 
Stay well and keep on stitching! 
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